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The President of the General Conference 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To all Permanent 
Delegates to UNESCO 
 
 
 
20 May 2019 
 

 
Ref.: GBS/SCG/19/020 
 
 
 
Excellencies and dear Colleagues, 

 
As announced during the 27 March 2019 meeting of the open-ended Working 
Group on governance, procedures and working methods of the Governing 
Bodies of UNESCO, I have the honour to invite you to a meeting of the Working 
Group next Thursday, 13  June, at 10 am in Room XI. 
 
In application of recommendation 134 of the Working Group (endorsed by the 
General Conference through 39 C/Resolution 87), this meeting will be devoted 
to examine the two recommendations of the Working Group - 52 and 53 - 
which the General Conference did not endorse in 2017 and which are 
therefore outstanding, awaiting further examination by the Group itself. 
 
It goes without saying that all Member States express their point of view in 
order to establish their positions and thus enable to reveal the general trend 
on these two recommendations. 
 
You will find attached the provisional agenda of the meeting. 
 
Please accept, Excellencies and dear Colleagues, the assurances of my 
highest consideration.  
 
 
 
 

 

 Zohour Alaoui 
 
 
 

Cc: Ms Audrey Azoulay, Director-General 
 Mr Lee Byong-hyun, Chairperson of the Executive Board 


